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Dear Malcolm, 

Goonyella to Abbot Point Expansion (GAPE) Draft Amending Access Undertaking 

AURIZON .. 

In Apri l 2013, Aurizon Network submitted to t he Queensland Competit ion Authority (QCA) a Draft Amending 
Access Undertaking (DAAU) for the Goonyella to Abbot Point Expansion (GAPE). 

Aurizon Network would like to withdraw and resubmit the GAPE DAAU In order t o expedite the approval of a set 
of 2013/14 transit ional tariffs for the GAP system. In order to faci litate the consultation process, Aurizon 
Network has simplified the proposed set of amendments to t he 2010 Access Undertaking. 

Aurizon Network considers that in light of t he recent submission of the 2013 Aurizon Network Draft Access 
Undertaking (UT4), a number of changes originally proposed for the 2010 Access Undertaking (UT3) would be 
better addressed as part of the UT4 consultation and approval process. The April 2013 GAPE DAAU has been 
marked-up to reflect the original UT3 Access Undertaking. 

Please find attached the revised GAPE DAAU, noting that there has been no change to the Explanatory Notes. 
The revised GAPE DAAU is based on the 2010 Access Undertaking and includes the GAPE tariffs as per the April 
2013 submission. 

Aurizon Network appreciates the submissions made by stakeholders in response to the GAPE submission, and 
will seek to address comments and concerns t hrough a series of customer meetings to be held prior to 30 June 
2013. 

Please don't hesitate to contact Matthew Cronin on- if you have any questions or concerns. 

Chief Executive Officer 
Aurizon Network Pty Ltd 

5 June 2013 




